
1

Scott Matthews

From: Janet Taylor <janetltaylor@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2023 1:09 PM
To: Scott Matthews
Subject: Parking Second Church

[DO NOT OPEN  links/aƩachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ] 
 
Hello ScoƩ, 
 
I live at 84 Highland Street very near Second Church and received the mailing about Second Church’s parking request, 
from the city.  I would like to voice my strong support for allowing the request from the Church.  They conƟnue (over the 
25 years I’ve lived here) to be great neighbors and a strong asset to our street and our community.  I support their efforts 
to conƟnue to use their facility responsibly and to ensure the Church's conƟnued success and longevity. 
 
I believe I speak for many of my neighbors and long Ɵme residents of West Newton Hill. 
 
Best Regards, 
Janet Taylor 
 
 
Janet Taylor 
janet@janeƩaylor.com 
617 388 2738 
 
 
 


